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Marina Lent

From: James Malkin <jimmalkin@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, December 01, 2014 9:55 PM

To: Billy Meegan; Steve Flanders; Ron Rappaport; Jane Slater; Alison Burger; Dan 

Greenbaum; Marina Lent; Janet Weidner

Subject: Please read

Marina - post in correspondence.  
 
James Malkin 
Jimmalkin@gmail.com 
+1 917 328 1987 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: James Malkin <jimmalkin@gmail.com> 
Date: December 1, 2014 at 21:54:17 EST 
To: Wendy Jeffers <wendy.jeffers@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Town Committee on Squibnocket 

Ms Jeffers - 
 
The Committee has received the Epsilon and USGS reports at the end of last week and they are 
posted on the website. 
 
We also received your Thanksgiving rebuttal/memorandum and will continue to consider it along 
with the multitude of submitted information we have received.  All of this will be part of the 
Committee's deliberations. I can assure you that the committee will deal appropriately with any 
open questions from its consultants.  
 
We do not have firm dates for a Special Town Meeting as of yet but will be trying to firm that up 
this week.  
 
Thank you for your continued interest. 
 
James Malkin 
Jimmalkin@gmail.com 
+1 917 328 1987 
 
 
On Dec 1, 2014, at 20:47, Wendy Jeffers <wendy.jeffers@gmail.com> wrote: 

 

Dear Jim: 

I was very interested to read the USGS report posted on your website and I 
wanted to encourage you to send our recent document regarding the Haley & 
Aldrich appraisal of our proposal as well as the map delineating the relocated 
road, which you have posted on your website to Epsilon Associates for their 
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evaluation.  There are several open questions in the USGS report that I believe we 
can answer but I assume that you would prefer that we wait for the Epsilon 
evaluation. 

 

Thank you and your committee for all of the hard work you have put into this 
project.   

 

Do you have the date(s) for the open town meeting(s) established? 

 

Sincerely, 

Wendy Jeffers 


